
 

 

 
 
June 12th, 2024 
 
Austin Arthur 
12200 West Colonial Dr. 
Winter Garden, FL 
 
RE:  Endorsement 
 
 
Mr. Austin Arthur: 
 
     I am pleased to inform you that the Board of Directors of the Fraternal Order of 
Police District 7, representing the membership of F.O.P. Lodges across the Central 
Florida counties, have endorsed your campaign for election to the office of Orange 
County Commissioner – District 1. 
 
     As an officially endorsed candidate, you are authorized to reference the Fraternal 
Order of Police name and insignia on campaign literature or on a campaign website.  
We wish you well in your campaign for election as Orange County Commissioner – 
District 1 and look forward to working with you to keep our communities safe! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sean T. Young  

Sean Young, Director 
Fraternal Order of Police District 7, Inc. 
 
 


